



200 West Baltimore Street • Baltimore, MD 21201 • 410-767-0100 • 410-333-6442 TTY/TDD

December 21, 2007

Jody Marvin, EMT-S ProCPR Training and Compliance Manager 4630 Plainfield Avenue NE STE 1 Grand Rapids, Michigan 49525-1643

Dear Mr. Marvin:

Upon completion of our state review, I am pleased to inform you that the Maryland State Department of Education Division of Early Childhood Development will accept the "ProCPR" blended course (Initial and Recertification) in cardiopulmonary resuscitation, (CPR) and Automated External Defibrillation (AED), as meeting the requirements for Basic Life Support certification course enrollment and state certification testing.

As we discussed, only the blended course will be accepted for both initial CPR and First Aid certification and recertification, the online course will not be accepted. Instructors and agencies will be able to identify the permanent blended course completion card from the online card because it will have the digital signatures of both the instructor and skill evaluator on the back.

ProCPR will be added to the current list of approved CPR providers and distributed to all Maryland child care licensing regions. They will begin accepting proof of the "blended program" only. Thank you for providing the detailed information necessary for our review process. If you have any questions regarding our acceptance of your program, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Hall, RN BSN

Clary Have

Nurse Consultant Office of Child Care